55) Volunteers
| Needed!

Austin Public Health, in partnership with Aging
is Cool, will participate in an AARP Community
Challenge Project involving two Walkability
Audits in the Austin community.

We hope that through this assessment we will
identify barriers and safety issues that may

impede safe food access for older adults and

those with disabilities.
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Walk Audit Dates:
e Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023, 10:30 am - 11:30 am - Walk
Audit at Pleasant Valley and East Riverside Dr. 9 )

Thursday, October 5th, 2023, 10:30 am - 11:30 am - AGE-FRIENDLY
Walk Audit at South Congress and Oltorf AUSTIN

12 pm - 1 pm - A brief meeting and FREE LUNCH at a nearby
location (TBD) to discuss audit findings.

Message Nicole Howe, Age-Friendly Austin Program co@o
Coordinator at nicole.howe@austintexas.gov for more AGINGI 7
information. L 0
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